
  

 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION 
 

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU? 
 
Date of Notice: 24/06/2014 
 
Application reference number: 2014/3244/P 
Associated application(s):  

 
Address: 
254 Kilburn High Road 
London 
NW6 2BS 
 
Proposal: 
Redevelopment of the site (folowing demolition of existing buildings) to provide a mixed use 
development, comprising the erection of six storey building (with set back top floor) to 
provide 989 sqm of commercial space (Classes B1 and B8) and 62 dwellings plus cycle 
parking, 5x disabled car parking bays, refuse/recycling facilities and access together with 
landscaping including outdoor amenity space. 
 
The Council has received the above application.  
 
You can see the application details and comment on them  

 using our website www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments  

 emailing us at planning@camden.gov.uk 

 writing to the Development Management Team,Town Hall extension, Argyle Street, 
London, WC1H 8ND 

  

 
Please quote the above reference when you contact us. 

We need to receive your comments within 21 days of the date of this notice 
 
 

We publish all comments received about planning applications on our website but we will not 
publish your email address, signature or telephone number.  We will not acknowledge receipt of 
your comments but you can check them and others made by searching for the planning 
application reference at www.camden.gov.uk/planning 
 

If you need more information please telephone 
Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444 
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